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Ferseverante — Equity — Excellence — Respect

Tapanui School Friday 16 June 2017

The roll has grown again, up to 136, with one further new entrant and three transfer from Waikaka.
We welcome Natalia, Flynn, Leila and Riley to Tapanui School.

Community of Schools d Kb hui Ako

Along with the newsletter today there is an announcement about the next step in the formation of our
Community of Learning. The Board and Staff felt it would be a good idea to provide you with more in-
formation, given that | have been appointed to the Leadership role for the next 18 months.

(o))

Initially the role of | eader is one of setting up the
identifying common threads. | wi || be developing what
may be about student engagement, about transition or centered around a subject area such as mathe-

matics. Throughout this development phase the schools will also look at their collective ideals for a

O6West Otago Learnerd and ways in which every student, n
ucation possible and transition out to the workplace or into tertiary with the skills and dispositions

needed to be a well rounded twenty -first century citizen.

The Leadership role means that for an equivalent 2 days each week | will be working on the jobs out-
l'ined for the Community or Kbhui Ako. On those days whe
be available and act in the role of Principal. The trickle down effect of this has involved us looking at
how best to manage the staffing at school so learning for your child stays as close to the same as it is
now with the enhancement, over time, of additional expertise working with teachers or students
achieved through Tohlhis enil@e wilhdo the folloWiing for the second two terms of
2017:
1 . Kateleen McWhirter will be employed full time in Rimu Hub, which is an increase from her cur-
rent position of 2 days a week.
2. Penny OO6Meara will take over the Team Leader rol e i
3 . Jane Stuart will cover the DP role equivalent 2 days a week, however she remains the team
leader of Matai Hub and her teaching duties are unchanged.

This rearrangement allows Jill to work in the Acting Principal role for 40% of her week, complete her
DP roles, Special Needs Coordination work and some teacher release for about 20% of the week while
providing teaching support back into the Rimu Hub for the remaining 40%.

The greatest effect will be on how Rimu Hub is staffed. Mrs Craw is already released some of her
week for DP or school -wide duties. In simple terms we are extending this release to 3 of the 5 days.
We are covering this by increasing Miss McWhirter from 2 to 5 days and the Pukeko Caregroup will be
under her care. We are confident that you will see very little change for your child and their learning.
As usual if you have questions you can direct these to either myself or Mrs Craw. The staffing changes
will take effect from the beginning of Term 3 and remain in place for the rest of 2017.

Finally when youdre wanting to contact o0The Principalo
the following:

Do | need to speak to the Principal or do I actually want to talk to Antony?

If you want to speak to the Principal, call the office and make an appointment or take your chance, pop

in and the Principal may or may not be available. If it is Antony you need to talk to then an appointment

through Sonia in the office will be the best way to lock in a time.

Have a great weekend.
Antony Criglington & Principal



Quest Time for the
Rimu Hub.
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SCHOOL NOTICES

EASTERN CROSS COUNTRY RESULTS Congratulations to everyone that competed.
Jack Body 5th 10 Yr boys and Mya Brocket 4th 11 Yr girls, have qualified to compete at the

Southland Cross Country next week.

SCHOOL LIBRARY STOCKTAKE
A stocktake will be completed during the

UPCOMING EVENTS

school holidays. Please return all library Wed21June  Wig Wednesday
books to school next week. Tues 4 July BOT Meeting 5.30pm
Fri 7 July Whole School Assembly 2.15pm,

End of Term 2

FUTURE FERNS NETBALL

Information about this years programme is on page 4 of this newsletter.

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB
please make out to Tapanui School.

Issue 4 closes on Wednesday 21 June. If paying by cheque

SOCCER DRAW SATURDA"
ADDRESS/PHONE NUMBER CHANGES I 17 JUNE
you have moved house, changed your phone number or ciiK 3aN}RS
even disconnected your house line, please notify the KRS LI NJ, ! MAlY & D2NB
school office so your records can be updated. KRS LI NJ| ! MAn OMp g D2 NB
PTA yiK 3INIRS
020K GSHY Ay 28yRKIFY dodn
QUI Z NI GHT 26 JUNEMWESTNJOR'%AGO
TOWN AND COUNTRY [t B8 2 ALAvaa| oes
Make up a team of L4 Qr caom allong an
make a team up p ﬁi-
$20 per team rnd I"ﬂﬁi’tﬂ-
We are asking if el oavso M| d pr
a donation for the raftheERstzabl (wine
| onger be a prize) aiutpneusv@cmu:an pe dro
Il Nt o the school of f}i ce adesfiovery U nNot mz
the quiz nigh
FI'RST AI'D KITS FQR
sample kit avail g 'YOam‘met t he
school officle B
NEW LIFE CHURCH
BEANI ES FOR SALE" K
avail able at t hle s culQobkbaendarf f i cle

SAVELOYS FOR LUNCH FRIDAY 23 JUNE.
an envelope marked PTA Saveloys on Thursday morning

Please fill in the form and send it with money in

with your child/children.

Name / Names

Rm /Rms

Saveloy @ $1.50

Saveloys kindly sponsored by Tapanui Four Square Supermarket

Amount enclosed $



COMMUNITY NOTICES -

NETBALL

Emstarn Southland
Future Ferns Netball Programme! TERM 3 2017

It is fime to think about netball for 2017. All games will be
played on a Wednesday afternoon at the MLT Events Centre.

Follow this link to register your child.
http://www.sporty.co.nz/netballeasternsouth/ANZ-futureFERNS-1/ANZ-futureFERNS

$35 per child for registration can be paid into the following bank account,
please ensure child's name is included as a reference:

03-1355-0541679-00

Please consider becoming a helper, coach - all training is provided.
We are unable to run this programme without your help. For more
info please check out our Facebook page: Future Ferns Netball Gore




